
CONWAY PLANNING COMMISSION
SUMMARY

Next Planning Commission meeting is scheduled for November 19, 2018 • 7:00 pm •  District Court Building

On October 15, 2018, the City of Conway Planning Commission met in regular session.  The following members, 
being a quorum, were present and acting: Justin Brown, Brooks Freeman, Dalencia Hervey, Bryan Quinn, Brandon 

Ruhl, and Jerry Rye.  Arthur Ingram, Wendy Shirar, and Anne Tucker were absent.

Subdivision 

1. Furlow Subdivsion request for one-year preliminary plat approval extension to September 6, 2019.  Approved 
6-0. 

Public Hearings 

1. Crafton Tull & Associates, for Dyne Hospitality Group, request for zoning variance to allow reduced front 
setback [40’ reduced to 25’] for property located at 175 E Oak St.  Approved 6-0.


